
Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

January 28, 2024

Monday
January 29

Tuesday
January 30

Wednesday
January 31

Thursday
February 1

Friday
February 2

Pajama Day

Dental Sealant & 2nd
Fluoride Treatment
(K-2)

Grades 4-6 Handbells

Family Connection
Literacy Afternoon
2:15-3:00 pm

Dental Sealant & 2nd
Fluoride Treatment
(K-2)

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 3-4) at lunch
recess

Report Cards go live @
4:00 pm

Dental Sealant & 2nd
Fluoride Treatment
(K-2)

Grades 3-6 Choir

Dental Sealant & 2nd
Fluoride Treatment
(K-2)

Basketball Intramurals
(Gr 5-6) at lunch
recess

Hot Lunch (if ordered)

Board Game Club at
lunch recess

Jump Rope for Heart
Kick Off

Play Parkland (Gr 3-4
& 3)

Choir Sings at the Oil
Kings game

Dear Forest Green Families,

Alberta Education Assurance Survey
Parents in grades 4-6 will be receiving their Alberta Education Assurance Survey in the mail.
You will receive a RAC number that you will input on this site to take the survey. Survey
responses will not be saved unless you click the Submit button. The survey will close on
February 29, 2024.

Grades 4-6 students will be completing the survey at school.

Bus Lanes
This is a friendly reminder to please not stop and leave your vehicle in the bus lane. If a bus
comes in behind you, you need to leave quickly to make room for the buses. They have
schedules they need to keep.

Family Connection Literacy Afternoon
We are going to celebrate Family Literacy day on Monday, January 29th in the afternoon. There
are more than 85 stories and activities available for free at Family Literacy First that you can
choose to enjoy. You are invited to join us for our school-wide event!

● Who: Forest Green students and their family members
● What: Come and read with your child(ren) and together as a family
● Where: In the gym, hallways, classrooms (wherever you can find a spot to snuggle up

and read together)
● When: Monday, January 29 (2:15-3:00 pm). We will make an announcement when it is

time for students to return their books to their classrooms and get ready for home time.
● Why: To celebrate Family Literacy Day, harness a love of life-long reading and enjoying

books together.
● Bonus: Students are invited to bring a stuffed animal to school that day too! Also, it is

pajama day so students can be super comfortable snuggling in and reading with you!
P.S. If you and other family members aren't able to attend, we'll buddy students up with each
other and with school staff so they have someone to read with.

https://public.education.alberta.ca/APOS/
https://familyliteracyfirst.ca/resources-logged-out/english-logged-out/


Paul Davis
Our session with Paul Davis last week at Westview School was very informative and eye
opening! I highly encourage parents to follow Paul Davis or visit his website to learn about
Social Networking Safety tips and become “in the know” as you begin to think about giving your
child access to the internet and a smartphone (or what to be aware of if they already have one).
You can follow Paul on these platforms:

● facebook.com/PAULDAVISTIPS
● Instagram: followPaulDavis
● Twitter: pauldavisSNS

Looking for Guest Chefs
Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at
leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either
780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

https://socialnetworkingsafety.net/
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